

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Mary Lough
Reply-To:
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 1:31 PM

Oct 8, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Please expand Medicaid to cover thousands of Virginians. After ten years the most Viriginia will pay is 10% for that coverage. A person contacted me because he had gone to the healthcare marketplace and was told he fell in the hole. All Virginians deserve healthcare. In the long run it is estimated that Virginia will save as much as it will cost.

Thank you for your work dedication to all Virginians.

Sincerely,

Mary Lough

24060